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Introduction

• United Living are currently in a 10 year partnering contract with 
Westminster City Council to deliver planned maintenance works 
across the borough.

• Our aim of this presentation is to give a greater understanding of 
works to be carried out and why.

• To give details of United Living personnel and who to contact.

• Timeframes / start and finish dates.

• Where we are working and will you be effected?

• To answer questions or queries you may have.
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Meet the team
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Robert Smith 
Site Manager

Deborah Brooks
Senior Resident Liaison Officer

Paul Morey
Project Manager

Liam Stanhope 
SHEQ Advisor

Debbie Keogh
Project Administrator



The works

• Replacement cladding

• Scaffolding

• Fire compartmentation

• Electrical isolation and re-location

• Additional sprinkler installation works, Asbestos removal & FED installs
to outstanding properties.  
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Scaffolding

Sections removed



The works
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Programme

• Site set up – 1st March 2021

• Start date – Week commencing 8th March 2021

• Duration – approximately 28 weeks

• End date – 10th September 2021
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Who to contact

For general enquires and updates please contact;

Deborah Brooks - 07392093524

Debra Keogh – 01322 612320 / 0800 023 1730

For on site emergencies or H&S / site security enquiries please contact;

Robert Smith - 07525 911573

For out of hours emergencies please contact - 01322 660226
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Questions?
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